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Hi Everyone, 

Good News!  We have received the signed Building Department Permit and with the 
modified Executive Order, which now allows non-essential construction to proceed, we 
are all set to start. 

This week Board members met with the contractor’s site supervisor at the pool for a 
preconstruction walk through. The contractor is currently mobilizing equipment and the 
construction crew to begin work. 

Demolition of the current pool will begin on or about June 1st.   

This will be followed by installation of the drainage system and building of the 
replacement pool. A construction timeline of approximately 12 weeks, not including the 
time that Code Enforcement will require to perform inspections, is planned. 

For your safety the Lakeridge West Swim & Racquet Club grounds will be closed during 
construction. 

If you have not already paid your assessments in full, please do so immediately. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
Lakeridge West Community Association Board of Trustees 
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